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This Half Term’s Value is Patience 

“Good things take time” – Unknown 

Federation Dates 

SISN Dates in Blue 

HJS Dates in Red 

If you would like any further 
information for the events listed 
below then please contact the 
schools directly. More details will be 
sent to you closer to the actual 
event if applicable.  

MARCH 2021 
19th- Red Nose Day 
 
APRIL 2021 
1st – END OF TERM 
2nd – Bank Holiday 
5th – 16th Easter Holidays 
19th - Return to school 
 
MAY 2021  
25th – Leavers/Class Photos 
26th - Leavers/Class Photos 
31st – 4th HALF TERM 
 
JUNE 2021 
7th - Return to school 
 
JULY 2021 
19th – END OF TERM 
20th & 21st - PD Days 
 
SEPTEMBER 2021 
1st – PD Day 
2nd – Return to school 
 

RED NOSE DAY – FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

Both schools will be joining in with Comic Reliefs Red Nose 
Day next Friday (a reminder will be sent next week). 

Children can wear red or dress up as their own superhero! 

 

UNDERSTANDING YOUR 
CHILD’S FEELINGS 

A new ‘taster’ course from 
the Solihull Approach which 

is available using the 
existing access code. It is an 

opportunity to try out a 
shorter online course. 

How do I access? 
www.inourplace.co.uk 

What’s the code? 
If you haven’t used it 

already here is the access 
code for all 

the online courses (funded 
for residents of 

Shropshire): DARWIN18 
If you have already used this 

code, log into your 
account and this course will 
be ready in your dashboard 
to start whenever you are 

ready. 
How long is it? 

There are 7 modules which 
each take about 5 minutes 

to complete and will benefit 
from time to digest in 

between. 
  

SISN 

Classroom gates will not be open 
until 8:45am on drop off and 3pm on 

pick up. Please stick as closely as 
possible to allocated drop off and 

pick up times. 

SISN  

Can we remind 
parents that the 

front and back car 
parks are for staff 

and blue badge 
holders only. 



 

  

Car Park Plans 
 

Following on from consultation period for the planning process, the following plans were included to alleviate the 
road safety and traffic issues on Featherbed lane.  Below is an explanation from the contractor.  The contractors 

are also working very hard to ensure the new build as a whole is eco-friendly and we are incorporating a large 
project to further enhance our outdoor learning environment which will be later in the year. 

 
The below is the existing layout. The entrance into the school is too tight and to enable this to be used efficiently 

it is being widened so two cars can pass at the same time with clear vision onto the Highway. 
  

 
  
The below is the new final layout where you can see the entrance widened out and the additional car park adding 
in. The trees and hedge are removed to relocate the splay lines on the road to ensure it is easier to get in and out 
of the school. A new hedge will be planted back with a new fence.  The trees that are removed are classed as low 

ecological value by the qualified ecologist who did the report for planning and we will also replace these plus 
more when we get to November later in the year. 

  

 
  



 

 

  

 

 
 

Delivered virtually, all you need is an email address and a 
device. We’ll talk you through the rest. 

Dates & Times: 
Thursday 22nd April 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays) 

Time 1.00pm to 2.00pm 
Friday 23rd April 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays) 

10.00am to 11.00am 
Friday 2nd July 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays)  

10.00am to 11.00am 
Tuesday 14th September 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding holidays) 

1.00pm to 2.00pm 
Monday 22nd November 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding holidays) 

10.00am to 11.00am 
  

 Would you like to know more about your 
child’s development? 

 Do you understand your child’s behaviour? 
 Would you like a chance to meet with 

other parents with children of a 
similar age? 

To book a place or for further 
information on the groups we run please 

contact:  

Parenting Team 

Telephone: 01743 250950 

Email: Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 

 

  
  

Delivered virtually, all you need is an email address and an electronic 
device. We’ll talk you through the rest. 

Dates & Times: 
Monday  19th April 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays)     

Time 10.00am to 11.00am 

Thursday 1st July 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays)         
Time 10.00am to 11.00am 

Monday 13th September 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays) 
Time 1.00pm to 2.00pm 

Friday 26th November 2021 for 8 weeks (excluding school holidays) 
Time 10.00am to 11.00am 

 Would you like to know more about your 
child’s development? 

 Do you understand your child’s behaviour? 
 Would you like a chance to meet with 

other parents with children of a 
similar age? 

To book a place or for further 
information on the groups we run please 

contact:  

Parenting Team 

Telephone: 01743 250950 

Email: Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 



 

 
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Delivered virtually, all you need is an email address and 
an electronic device. We’ll talk you through the rest. 

To book a place or for further information  

please contact the  

Parenting Team 

Telephone: 01743 250950 

Email: Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 

Sleep Tight 
Workshop 

 
 Would you like to know more about why 

sleep is important for our health and 
emotional well- being? 

 Does your child struggle with their 
sleep? 

 Would you like to access support to help 
to improve sleep and bedtime routine? 

 Would you like to meet other 
parents/carers to share and discuss 

experiences? 
 

Starts on Friday 23rd April 2021 
for 5-weeks 

Time 10.00am to 11.00am 

 



 

 
 

 

 

One of our teaching assistants at HJS has come up 
with a brilliant and fun idea to thank all children for 

their bravery and courage throughout lockdown! 


